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On their Way – 2019 Miki City Student Exchange Program 

Federation Council Mayor, Cr Patrick Bourke, General Manager Adrian Butler along with 6 students and 3 
chaperones have embarked on the exciting 2019 Miki City Student Exchange program visiting Japan from Sunday 
29 September to Tuesday 8 October 2019. 

Federation Council has a sister city relationship with Miki City which provides students with the opportunity to 
visit Japan for a 10 day local homestay. 

Federation Council Mayor, Cr Patrick Bourke said, each year students either, visit or local families in the 
Federation Council area host delegates from Japan which ensures the continuation of the strong relationship and 
provides us all with the chance to establish new friendships. 

“The students and chaperones are looking forward to learning about Japanese culture, spending time with host 
families and getting to share these experiences with friends and family back home.” 

“The itinerary for the visit is full of exciting experiences including a hardware factory tour, visiting Kyoto and 
Yokawa area and wearing of a Kimono plus lots more!” 

During the visit, Federation Council will share images from the exchange program of the students experiences on 
it’s Facebook social media page @FederationCouncilNSW. If you are yet to like the page, make sure you do so you 
don’t miss in sharing the excitement of the visit. 

We wish them safe travels and hope they have an amazing time experiencing Japanese culture. 

Further information about this Cultural Exchange Program is available from Council’s website 
www.federationcouncil.nsw.gov.au 
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